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It’s here…November is quickly upon us
(surprisingly), and Christmas is just around the
corner! We have enjoyed reflecting on the year
past and love being able to share with you
what’s new and upcoming in our clinic. As we
write this, and ponder where we were last year
at this time…never could we have imagined
what would come in early spring. Although we
were essentially closed in April, we were elated
to welcome patients back May 4th, and have
been grateful for all of your support since. 
This time has been difficult on everyone, both
professionally and personally (and often both),
but know we are doing all we can to make your
time in our office feel as normal and stress free
as possible and we are here to support you in
any way we can.

Faith, Hope & Love
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This is a fun year for anniversaries at Back to Health. We are so pleased to have
had Alicen join our team and celebrate 2 years (already!) with her making all our
lives easier! Her professionalism, expertise and attention to detail are things we
appreciate very much…Thank you Alicen!! Dr. Heather and Jason are also
celebrating 20 years in practice! Some of you reading this have been with us since
the beginning, others just a few weeks, but most somewhere in between… we’ve
enjoyed being a part of your lives and appreciate the trust you have in our care!
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To wind up the year, we are having 
two exciting in house events!

What has become a yearly tradition, we are once again having our end of
year orthotic sale. This has always been well received by those considering
ordering one or two new pairs. Pricing this year will be $375 (a savings of
$75) for one pair and $725 (a savings of $175) for two pairs. If you are
wanting to take advantage of this before it ends on December 18th, please
contact Alicen to schedule an appointment.

The second exciting event is our contest to win a New Thumper (the
massage instrument we use that everyone loves!). To receive an entry, all
you have to do is write a google review... its that easy!!! Thank you to all
those who have already done so! The deadline to enter will be end of day
on December 18th... just in time to make this a great Christmas present for
a loved one (or you!!!).

C H R I S T M A S  N E W S L E T T E R  2 0 2 0

Unfortunately, Covid19 brought to a halt our
usual spring schedule of speaking and event
participation. Dr. Jason did have the pleasure
of addressing the employees at Nutrien on the
affects of stress in our lives. We are hopeful to
be able to resume this service to the
community as soon as possible… including on
site concussion screenings/information nights
and local health talks!
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We hope that this coming Christmas season will find you and your family healthy

and happy…it is a privilege to be a part of your lives!

Earlier this fall, Dr. Jason was elected to serve on the Alberta College and
Association of Chiropractors. This is a very important position, as this
organization is responsible to both protect the public and promote the profession,
all while being a representative of the profession with the government. There are
a number of important governing decisions to be made in the next few years, so
he is very pleased to be a part of that process.


